Urban Nations Outreach

[bookmark: _GoBack]Urban Nations Outreach (UNO) is a ministry to unreached people groups in New York City. Most of the people we minister to come from closed countries where missionaries and evangelism are not allowed.  Presently, we have two evangelistic ministry centers.  The South Asian Center reaches out to Muslims, Hindus, Sikhs and Tibetans from South Asia, and the West African Center reaches out to Muslims from West Africa.

UNO Ministry focuses on meeting the spiritual, physical, and social needs of the people in our target neighborhoods. At our ministry centers, we have many classes and services for immigrants.  UNO missionaries and local volunteers lead ESL & citizenship classes, computer tutoring sessions, and children’s programs. We also host other special events in the summer and around holidays that serve as platforms for evangelistic presentations. The next stage of our ministry involves starting small Bible study groups, individual discipleship sessions and church plants among the converts here in New York.

UNO Missionaries and workers run the various programs and help supervise the local volunteers and the visiting Mission Teams throughout the year. Our UNO missionaries are either full-time missionaries, short-termers, Tentmaker Missionaries, or local volunteers.

Mission Teams come to help us from all over the U.S. and Canada.  They come from various denominations, campus ministries and other Christian organizations. Visiting Mission Teams stay various lengths of time (usually 1 or 2 weeks) and advance our ministry in a variety of ways:

At Urban Nations Outreach, you can join us for…
Prayerwalks through our neighborhoods.
Children’s Ministry in the parks and leading our after school and summer programs.
Teaching ESL one-on-one to immigrant men and/or women.
Distributing tracts, Bibles or flyers in our neighborhoods.
Construction projects that help improve our outreach centers and ministry apartments.
Special Programs such as sports, music, drama, or training workshops for our UNO workers.
